
PATH DIVERSON AHEAD 
Exmoor National Park Authority is building a new bridge across the River 

Barle, which will allow for a secure, sustainable route between Tarr Steps 

and Withypool at any time of the year. 

It is a large construction project taking place in a difficult and sensitive lo-

cation. For public safety we are having to close some sections of the paths 

that run alongside the river until December 2024. 

Please note that the circular walk from Tarr Steps and the footbridge at 

Hinds Pit are still open. 

Between May 31st and November 31st 2024 


